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Hi Kosborn  Thank you for your interest in our Child Development Practitioner Program.
Unfortunately this program has finished. The current Pre-Apprenticeship program that we are
running is the Arborist Pre-Apprenticeship Program which is almost complete as well. If you
would like to know more about other training programs that we have available, or to see if one
of the other programs may be more suitable for you, please give usacall. GTTI




